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Solano County Office of Education Adult Transition Students Invited to Cater 
Desserts for Veteran of the Year Ceremony 

Solano County Office of Education (SCOE) Adult Transition students will cater desserts for over 
150 guests expected to attend the Veteran of the Year Ceremony on June 14, 2018, at 
Assemblymember Jim Frazier’s office located at 1261 Travis Blvd, in Fairfield. “We are thrilled 
that our transition students will be included in this special occasion honoring our veterans. The 
students in SCOE’s Special Education Adult Transition Program are very talented and prove, on a 
daily basis, that they are more than capable of being contributing members in our community. 
Catering is one of several student run micro-enterprises that SCOE students have developed and 
operate, with the guidance from our amazing SCOE Special Education Department staff 
members,” says Solano County Superintendent of Schools Lisette Estrella-Henderson.  

This catering opportunity came about after members of Assemblymember Frazier’s staff enjoyed 
tasty desserts provided by SCOE’s Adult School Program during the Community Advisory 
Committee’s annual award celebration they recently attended.  

For more information, please contact Gethsemane Moss at (707) 399-4429 or 
GMoss@solanocoe.net. 
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